
   

  
     
   

        
 

 
 
From: Marcia Johnston   
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 4:18 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] EL21-011 BH ENERGY Cogeneration Tariff 
 
I am writing to you to say NO to BH Energy's tariff on private individuals electrical power generators. If a person has to 
pay for everything out of their own pockets to make clean energy then a corporate entity who buys their excess should 
not be able to "charge" that person for what they make. This is just SO WRONG!!! 
 
Thank you for your time! 

Marcia Johnston 
 

Sturgis, SD 57785 
  




